Meeting No. 8
Faculty Senate
April 14, 1971

Stephen F. Austin State University

President Steen appeared before a meeting of the Faculty
Senate at which members of the student congress also
attended. Representatives of the architectural consulting
firm employed by the University presented the proposec
master building plan for the next ten years of the Univer-
sity's growth. The firm's representative, Dr. Steen, and
other members of the University's administration answered
questions from the members of the Senate. Dr. Steen con-
cluded by asking for the opinion of the members of the
Senate of the proposed building program. The response of
the Senate members was that they were generally in favor of
the proposed building program.

The meeting was adjourned.
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